
Election Report 

 

As of 05/12/2016, I have received 240 ballots. This is way below where we normally would be in the past 
elections I presided over. 

To date, We have only been made aware of one member who did not get a ballot, this was due to an 
address issue. Member is Sam Herschbein. I have received 2 inquiries regarding hand delivering due to 
members traveling and not getting home in time to mail them. One is Loren Ross and I do not recall the 
other members name. I advised them that under these circumstances I would allow hand delivery 
subject to ballot rules. 

The board needs to appoint 3 tellers at this time as well. 

Candidates are allowed one observer each. Observers may only observe and may not comment during 
the counting process 

 

David Epling 
FRRS 2016 Election Chairman 


